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To:,    CALFED Policy Group

From: Lester A~. Snow    I ~ .~--
Executive Directorv"’~"xTS::~=="

Initial Options for Continuing CALFED Oversight of the Bay-Delta Program..

As currendy structured; .th4 CALFED Bay-Delta program expires in May I999. The
Work of the Program, however, will continue long after May 1999. At a minimum, if a Final
Preferred Alternative is.certified, during FY 99 expenditures of the federal. CALFED
appropriation will continue (yeartwo money) and expenditures from the $390 million
available from Proposition 204 will begin, and likely continue .for five or more years:
Therefore~ maintenance.o£ an ongoing Res,t:oration Coordilia. tian component of the Program

O is necessarybey0nd next May..

In, addition to the funding av~iila, ble for. the-Restoration.Program, past May 1999;~the . ¯
actions required to implement the entire Program will need to .be underway andmanaged in
some form which continues to satisfy the multi-objective.and interagency nature .of the
CALFED effort. Each of the CALFED agencies has an interest in coordinating the
implementation of the program.                             ,

Planning for actions next May needs tobegi~ shorfly; federal and state budgets are
¯ already g6ing to press for the next budget cycles. Following are descripd.ons of four opdons
which will need to be more fully defined and analyzed:

Option One - ramping down of the Program, reassignment of core Program staff into the
source agencie& keeping the staff and function of the Restoration Coordination Programand
finding an institutional home for that function. Under this option, continuing oversight of the
implementation of the Program would fall back to the CALFED agencies On an agency by /
agency basis, perhaps keeping the CALFED decision groups intact with staffing coming
direc.tly from within the agencies. Funding for this effort would come direcfly.fr0m the.
existing budgets of the participation CALFED agencies currently projec.ted budgets.
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Option Two ¯ would be to keep the currently configured Program essentially intact~ using
¯ the decision-making .processes now in place. After May 19.99; there is no budget set aside for
the Program to continue, so funding sources would need to be identified shortly in order to
keep a core Program togetherpast next May.. Part ,of this option could be to use a ¯vehicle,.
such as a Joint Powers Agreement to.facilitate. Program operatio~ during phase HI. Issues
regarding federal authority to.engage ~n such an agreement would need to be worked out. "

¯ Option Tlar~ - would include Obtaining new authorities.for existing entities which would
enable the~ (or a single chosen agency) to fully implement the fin,31: approved Program.

¯ O0tion Fore-.. would be to create a wholly new.entity which would obtain the necessary .
regulatory and ~:esource abilities,to implement the Program.

While the Assurances Wobkgroup has given this subject.substantial thought, the agencies,.     "
need to begin analyzing the options and.platining accordingly. None of the options listed "
abo.veare obvious, as the correct.decision.. However, the time isripe for C~D to begin:a
thoughtful: analysis.::o f.:the :-options.: for implementing and,o verseeing thec0re:. Pro gram. after,-....
May

ACTION.REQ.UESTED:oFPOLICYGROUP.-~ . ~- ...

Direct the CALFED Management Team to more.fully explore the options outlined above¯
and report back to the P0ficyGroup at the February Policy Group Meeting on a.refined list of
options, with pro and cons, to be co .nsidered.
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